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CALL TO ORDER: Park Board President/Committee Chairperson Marvin Reyes, called the 

meeting of the Decennial Committee on Efficiency to order at 6:00 P.M. on 
October 14, 2024; at the Frasor Center.   

  
ROLL CALL:                                COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT: Marvin Reyes  
  Larry Schuldt 
  John Berge 

  Greg Nickrent  
COMMIITTEE MEMBERS ABSENT: None 

  
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: On a motion by Reyes and a second by Nickrent, it was moved to approve the 

minutes of the March 6, 2024 meeting.  Upon a roll call vote, the following 
voted aye:  Berge, Nickrent, Reyes, and Schuldt. 

 
 
REVIEW DRAFT REPORT: The Committee reviewed a draft of the proposed Efficiency Report, with the 

final report being sent to Whiteside County in December.  Committee members 
will further review the report and submit changes prior to the next meeting.   

 
  
DEMOGRAPHICS: The Park District’s membership and program demographics were reviewed. 
 
 
PROGRAM REVIEW: The Park District’s successful and not so successful programs were reviewed.  

A discussion about what makes a program successful ensued.   
 
 
COMMITTEE COMMENTS: The Committee requested to see at the next meeting the demographics of the 

Emerald Hill Golf Course.   
 
  
ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P.M. 
 
 


